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Dear Minister,

Eren Keskin is a prominent human rights lawyer who has been repeatedly and frequently prosecuted and sometimes convicted under articles of the penal code unfairly limiting the right to freedom of expression. 
She is currently appealing a 2014 conviction under Article 301 of the Turkish Penal Code for a speech she made in 2005 at a public meeting on human rights. In her speech she referred to the killing of  a 12 year-old boy and his father during an army operation in 2004 in Kızıltepe district. She asked the authorities to account fort his. 

On 11 December 2014, the Çerkezköy court convicted her and sentenced her to one year in prison, reduced to 10 months. The court ruled not to suspend the sentence or commute it to a fine on the basis of the “defendant’s character, insufficient belief in the fact that she would not commit the offence again and her past convictions”. 

I urge you to ensure that Eren Keskin is not imprisoned for exercising her right to freedom of expression and she is allowed to carry out her human rights work free from reprisals and judicial harassment.

I further call on you to repeal Article 301 and other articles in the penal code and anti-terrorism laws that unfairly limit the right to freedom of expression. 
Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
